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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 
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love 



FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK  

The Catholic Services Appeal Foundation (CSAF) conducts an Annual 

Appeal to fund 20 Designated Ministries within the Archdiocese of St. Paul and 

Minneapolis that no one parish can support on its own. Here is an update on our 

progress towards our Parish goal as of July 22, 2022: 

St. Pascal Baylon Parish Goal: ........ $ 39,982.00 

Total Pledged: .................................... $ 23,465.00 

% of Goal Pledged: .......................... 59% 

Total Received: .................................. $ 21,725.00  

% of Goal Received: ........................ 54% 

The Designated Ministries supported by the Appeal are: Abria Pregnancy 

Resources, American Indian Ministry, Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women, 

Campus Ministry-Newman Center, Campus Ministry-St. Paul’s Outreach, Catholic 

Charities, Deaf Ministry, Elementary Catholic School Funding, Elementary 

Catholic School Scholarships, Evangelization, Catholic High School Scholarships, 

Hospital Chaplains, Latino Ministry, Marriage and Family and Life, Prison 

Ministry, Rachel’s Vineyard, Seminarian Tuition Assistance and Room and Board, 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Venezuelan Mission, and Youth Ministry. You can 

give online to the Catholic Services Appeal at csafspm.org or call The Catholic 

Services Appeal Foundation office at 612.294.6622. 

Other items: 

The Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is Monday, August 15. We will 

have one Mass on August 15 at 8:00 AM. The Assumption occurs on a Monday 

this year, and it is not a holy day of obligation. At the same time, it is a solemnity 

and a good day to celebrate Mass. 

I will be taking vacation time from Sunday afternoon, August 21 to Tuesday evening, August 23 

to visit my priest classmate, Father Dennis Quint, who recently became the pastor 

of the Cathedral of St. Raphael in Dubuque, Iowa. He spent the last 12 years as the 

pastor of the Basilica of St. Francis Xavier in Dyersville (the home of the Field of 

Dreams). While I am visiting Iowa, there will be no 8:00 AM Mass here on 

Tuesday morning, August 23.  

I should learn by the end of August whether the Lilly Foundation has granted my sabbatical 

funding request. My sabbatical leave is planned for September-November 2023. If 

our parish receives the grant funding, there will be free activities here while I am 

gone to help you grow in your spiritual, mental and physical health: a free spiritual 

book, a creative painting event, and a talk on healthy eating. The grant will also 

help with my travel costs and continuing education program costs in Rome at the 

North American College. During my sabbatical leave, Father Bob Hart has agreed 

to cover the Masses and other sacramental needs at St. Pascal Baylon. 

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for August 2022: Small Businesses. We pray 

for small and medium sized businesses; in the midst of economic and social crisis, 

may they find ways to continue operating and serving their communities.   

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell 
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Parish Office  

St. Pascal Regional Catholic School 

Parish Councils  

Sacramental Information 

Parish Prayer Line 

Parish Communication 
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THEME BASKETS ARE BACK! 

THE FALL FESTIVAL IS COMING— 

TIME TO START CREATING THEME BASKETS TO DONATE!  
 

Individuals, families and groups are invited to contribute to this festival favorite. 
Create a basket around any theme you like—the only limit is your imagination! 

 

FEELING CREATIVE?   
Here are some ideas to get you started… 

 
Games | Movies | Sports | Craft Supplies | Wine | Chocolate | Spa | Cat/Dog Lover | 
Books | Cooking/Baking | Superheroes | Princesses | Legos | Knitting | and more! 

If you need a basket, we will have a limited number of various sized baskets available 
after Masses on August 13 & 14.  If you have a basket to share, bring it in that day! 

 

LACKING TIME OR CREATIVITY BUT WANT TO HELP? 
• Beginning August 13 & 14, the donation tree will be in the Gathering Space after 

Masses.  Just take a leaf from the tree and contribute the item, gift card, or cash noted 
and we will use them to create baskets. 

 

• Ask your employer or other business owner to donate a gift basket with their products 
or a gift card for their services. Please include their contact information, so we can add 
them to our list of sponsors. 

 
Theme baskets will be on display in the Gathering Space and chances will be available for 

purchase after Masses beginning September 5 & 6. 
 

If you have questions, contact Carla Hibbison at carla.hibbison@gmail.com or 651.900.3180. 

         



GET READY
FOR SCHOOL

Let's go!



DONATIONS ACCEPTED IN  THE GATHERING

SPACE OR AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE
AUGUST 7TH-31ST

ST.PASCAL REGIONAL 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL



ANNUAL SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE



HELP STUDENTS GET
READY

FOR SCHOOL

Thank you!

DONATIONS ACCEPTED IN  THE 
GATHERING SPACE OR AT THE

 SCHOOL OFFICE (M-F;  8AM~1PM)



ST.PASCAL REGIONAL 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL



ITEMS MOST NEEDED:

Crayola Classic Color Wide Markers
Crayola Classic Color Thin Markers
Watercolor Paints in a Tray
Colored Pencils
Highlighters
Mechanical Pencils
Black Permanent Markers
3 Ring Binder Pencil Bags
Colored Post-Its
Spiral Notebooks
5oz Dixie Cups
Construction paper
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